

Figtree Public School



Gibsons Road Figtree 2525 Phone: 4271 6888 Figtree-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Respect, Safety, Learning

24 May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

I write to inform you that Mrs Lee will not be returning to her substantive position this year. Yesterday, Mrs Lee made the decision to take leave from her position for personal reasons. She will be working casually instead.

Miss Lilli Clark will remain the teacher of 2L for the remainder of the 2022 school year. Miss Clark has impressed the school Executive team with her enthusiasm, passion and dedication to getting to know your children, their needs and abilities. She has made great progress with the class already and the students are responding very well to her consistent, calm and positive approach.

Teachers have begun writing Semester 1 reports. For Miss Clark to be able to complete accurate reports on your children, the distribution of reports for 2L will be delayed. They will be sent home by the end of Week 3 next term.

Please give me a call if there is anything you would like to discuss.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Kind regards

Melissa Harding Principal